
      
February 14, 2012  

To: Toronto and East York Community Council  

Re: New Business- Request to review the heritage status of the building at 100 
Charles Street East under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act   

I am requesting City staff undertake the review of the building for its potential listing and 
designation under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act. The building at 100 Charles 
Street, the Gerstein Centre, may have historical significance in the community but has not 
yet been evaluated for inclusion on the heritage inventory.   

Recommendations:  

1) Request the Acting Director, Policy and Research, to evaluate and report for the 
possibility of inclusion on the heritage inventory and potential designation of the 
building at 100 Charles Street East under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act.   

Respectfully submitted,      

Kristyn Wong-Tam 
Councillor, Ward 27 


